
From: Rose Levy  
Sent: 12 October 2023 10:28 
To: Planning 
Subject: 51 Upper Park Road Trees 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am the owner of: 
 
51 Upper Park Road 
London 
NW3 2UL 
 
Unfortunately a beautiful Rowan tree which was in our garden has died. It 
needs felling as soon as possible, as it is leaning towards the neighbour's 
garden. Please find enclosed photos and the tree surgeon report. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Rose Lee Levy 
 
 


